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WG Macaroni &
Cheese

WW Soft Pretzel
Rods

Seasoned Peas
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Grilled Chicken,
WG Biscuit

Baked Fries w/
Chilli, cheese, sour

cream & Onions

BBQ Pork on WW
Bun

WG Graham Gripz
Sweet Potato

Wedges

Nacho Meat
Tortilla Chips

Cheese Sauce, 
Sour cream, salsa,

beans 

WG Grilled Cheese
Tomato Soup 
WG Goldfish

Crackers
Seasoned Carrots 

Reminder that the Northmen Den will
be open every Friday during each
grade level lunch. Any student whose
family could benefit from additional
food at home is welcome to visit the
pantry during lunch on Fridays.  
Important rule regarding groceries:
bags of food are to go directly from the
Den to your locker until you take them
home at the end of the day. Northmen
Den food is not to be taken into the
cafeteria. See Mrs. Kelley or Mrs. Pinney
with any questions!

7th & 8th Grade Cross Country
Team Photos - Monday,
September 18th, during

homeroom. If you're on the cc
team, be sure to wear your cc

shirts for the team photo!



Attention ALL PMS students:  IM
Volleyball will be starting on
Monday, September 18th & run
through October 25th.  We will
practice Mondays and
Wednesdays from 3:45-4:45 at
Ottawa Elementary.  You must
have a physical on file in order to
participate.  Please sign up in the
office OR by emailing Mrs.
Racignol by Tomorrow 9/14.

Email Mrs. Racignol:  
lracignol@northmen.org with
questions

 Youth in Government
Please check your email today for the Google Form
and fill it out with your adult at home. Remember, we
meet every Monday 3:20-5pm in room 128. If you did
not make it to the information meeting but are still
interested in YIG please see Mrs. Werden ASAP! 



The Three T’s club (Tea, Treats, and Talk)The Three T’s club (Tea, Treats, and Talk)

 Each week we will sample different types of
tea, learn how to make different types of treats,
and have some good conversation. We will
learn about the tradition of having afternoon
tea, which is part of many cultures around the
world. All are welcome and will meet every
Monday during the year.

6th graders interested in Robotics,
Petoskey is excited to welcome back FIRST LEGO
LEAGUE! For students in 4th-6th grades. To sign
up to receive more information please complete
this form! Sorry for the short notice, but this form
should be completed by 9/15! Please note, this team
is not organized at PMS. There is a random selection
process established if applicants exceed spaces
available. Contact Tom Ochs ochs.tf.t@northmen.org
to learn more about the selection process.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoijYAG_5dZfcSTCbCszrZaypHJCsSsNpuE9VFkkLIr21WpA/viewform
mailto:ochs.tf.t@northmen.org


Have you ever wanted to have a voice in
what we do at Petoskey Middle School? If
yes, you should run for student council.
Elections will take place Friday, September
15th. Fill out the nomination form from your
homeroom teacher. If you have  questions,
please ask Mrs. Cruse in the 7th grade
hallway or Ms. Feys in the 8th grade hallway.
Meetings will be held 1-2 times/month at
different hours. You will need to be
responsible for the work in classes missed.

STUDENT COUNCILSTUDENT COUNCILSTUDENT COUNCIL


